
________________________________________ 

From: Benedict Salanitro 

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 4:07 PM 

To: Mayor; EILEEN HODGDON 

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole 

Subject: RE: trash collection nightmare 

 

Mrs. Hodgdon, 

I have conducted an inquiry of what you have outlined in your email and I have spoken with the 

foremen about ensuring that these conditions get corrected ASAP. I have been assured moving forward 

that the matter has been properly conveyed to the route operators. 

 

Also, in order to improve efficiency and delivery of the highest possible service, the route known as 

"Arthur Manor" is being reevaluated to be  assigned as a stand-alone route as was in the past. 

 

Please feel free to call my office if your concerns continue. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Benedict A. Salanitro, P.E. 

Superintendent of Public Works 

Village of Scarsdale 

1001 Post Road, Scarsdale NY 10583 

914-722-1150 

FAX: 914-722-1103 

 


